
 

 

 

The 2019 Campaign has started 

 

Drop off Center at 

Charles N. DeGlopper Post VFW 9249 

2121 Grand Island Boulevard  

Hours – Noon until 9 PM 

 

Please deposit new, unwrapped toys in the 

donation box at the Post 

Deadline is December 15
th 

 

Thank You For Your Support and Generosity 


